
NEWS FOR GOD’S PEOPLE…. 
 

We are glad that God brings us together to worship.  This Sunday, June 11, 2017 is 

Trinity Sunday.  Our scripture readings are:  Genesis 1:1—2:4a and                           

Matthew 28:16-20. We invite everyone to enjoy refreshments, conversation and                      

fellowship with us at 10:30am.  We look forward to talking with you.  The church                    

belongs to Christ.  We are a caring, inclusive, diverse church and welcome people of all 

races and nationalities, those struggling with addictions, rich and poor, regardless of 

marital status or sexual orientation.  Christ welcomes all, and so do we. We are                       

committed to lives of service to people in need and to changing the unfair systems that 

keeps them in need, and we invite you to join us in our ministries.  Trust in Christ is 

the sole requirement for membership.  Anyone wishing to take this important step is 

cordially invited to contact the church office.   

Children, even noisy children, are very welcome during worship. 

A changing station, available to all, is located in our Nursery (room#1) and  

In the ‘family’ bathroom in the back hallway. 

Large print bulletins/hymns are available.  If needed, please ask a greeter for a copy .    

 

Worship  9:30   ¶   Refreshments  10:30-11:00  

Sunday School  11:00   ¶    Worship 11:00 



 
 
 

The Elementary, Middle & High School 

age classes will NOT meet during the                  

summer months. 

Adult Seminar I meets in Classroom #3 and 

is studying The Common Good by Jim Wallis.  

Don Eitzman is the discussion                    

leader. 
 

Adult Seminar II meets in the Christian 

Education Office.  This is an interactive                                          

opportunity open to anyone who wants to           

extend their understanding of the scripture 

and sermon in today's worship service.  Paul 

Carter is the discussion leader.  
 

Adult Seminar III meets in Classroom #4.  

Will NOT meet during the summer months. 

Gwen Lombard is the discussion leader.. 

¶ Andy & Ryan (Friends of Amber Switzer) 

¶ Sherie Baker 

¶ Mark Bondurant (G.Lane) 

¶ Lina Colondres & Family 

¶ Paul & Ruthie Dell 

¶ Linda Ellwood 

¶ Bea Farmer 

¶ Marissa Fisher 

¶ David & Chris Flagg 

¶ Jonathan Gil 

¶ Norma Green 

¶ Mike Hazlett 

¶ Lee Johnson 

¶ Kenneth Jones (Norma Greenôs Godson) 

 

¶ Rev. Charles Landreth 

¶ Bryn Livingston 

¶ Lori Nason 

¶ Adela vanAntwerp (friend of the Carters) 

¶ All students 

¶ Our Country & those that                             

 serve in all military branches 

¶ Missionaries from the Presbytery of                

 St. Augustine 

¶ Our sister church in Havana, Cuba 

¶ Pray for Sam Kitching at Baker County 

Jail, that he will permit ESL and enrich-

ment classes for the ICE detainees. 

¢ƘŜ /ƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ /ƻƴƴŜŎǝƻƴ 

NURSERY CARE is available for                   
children birth—5 years old during              
Worship through Sunday School. (9:15am-
12:15pm) Please register your children to   
ensure the best care for them.  
 

CHILDREN'S BULLETINS and                

WORSHIP BAGS with activities are       

available on the Childrenôs table in the    

Dickson foyer.   At home go to 

games.childrensbulletins.com and enter 

the secret code for the week to unlock 

games related to this weeks Scripture 

readings.   Ages 3-6  is F87064& 7-12 is 

VVFVK5. 
 

TIME FOR CHILDREN during worship 

provides a way for children to become more 

involved in the service.  All children are    

invited and encouraged to come forward at 

this time or they can remain seated with their 

families.  



The Stated Session Meeting will meet at 6:00 pm in the Community Building. 

Join Us each  

Tuesday, at  

10:30 am                                 

Westminsterõs Weekly Newsletter 

Pastor’s Coffee Hour: each Thursday 

from 9-11am at the Coffee Culture (2020 

NW 13th St).  Stop by and 

spend some time chatting 

about anything youôd like.  

No appointment is necessary, 

just stop by and get a cup of  

coffee.   

The Session is seeking 3 members of the congregation to serve on the nominating committee 

for the upcoming year.  The nominating committee is responsible for identifying individuals to 

serve as Ruling Elders of the church.  It is our hope that the nominating committee will reflect 

the general make-up of the congregation.  If you are willing to serve on the nominating                   

committee, please contact the church office and let us know.  Your assistance and guidance is 

highly valued and needed.   (Have received two volunteers so far.) 

The Outreach Report to the congregation for 2016 is posted on the Outreach bulletin board in 

the Dickson Foyer.  Please take time to read it and learn about the amount of money and                        

resources given to those needing support and help in our community, our nation, and in our 

world.  This testifies to the concerns and generosity of the congregation.  

Today Sunday, June 11th, we will have a special offering for the Montgomery Presbyterian  

Center.  This is an opportunity for you to help support a place where children and youth grow 

in their faith the fun way.  Special Offering envelopes will be available. (See flyer on bulletin 

board.) 

The LGBTQ+ community and allies are coming together in solidarity to resist oppression.  On 

June 11th, there will be a National Pride March, in DC with many cities, including Gainesville, 

marching in solidarity.  

 Please join your Westminster Presbyterian Church family in showing our support for the 

LGBTQ+ community. 

 The Gainesville Area Equality March for Unity and Pride will take place on Sunday, June 

11.  We will be gathering at 1:30pm at Depot Park, marching beginning at 2pm, from Depot 

Park to Bo Diddley Plaza.  There will be approximately 90 minutes of speaking at Bo Diddley 

Plaza. For event information see the FB event page:  https://www.facebook.com/

events/382123088830491 

https://www.facebook.com/events/382123088830491/?ti=icl
https://www.facebook.com/events/382123088830491/?ti=icl


The Outreach Committee will meet on              

Sunday, June 18th at noon in                   

Classroom #3. 

June/July issues of Presbyterians 

Today are located on the table in 

the Foyer.  Take one while               

supplies last. 

The next Bible and Brew will be on  

Thursday, June 15th from 7pm ï 9pm at  

The Midnight and all are                                     

welcome to join us as we discuss various  

theological issues.   

Middle and high school students considering 

church camp experiences may apply for 

monetary assistance from our Christian Edu-

cation Committee.  Contact Bob Lombard for 

further information. 

Itôs time to order the 2017-2018                    

Presbyterian Planning Calendar.  Contact 

Gail in the church office by June 13th if you 

would like a calendar.  The cost is $14.95 

each. 

During June, July & August : 

 No Sunday School classes for kids or  

  Adult Seminar III 

 The Choir will not meet 

 Menôs Breakfast will not be held 

 No Congregational Potluck luncheon 

 

      May  Year to Date 

Expenses  $18,774  $95,427 

Income  $24,005  $101,115 

Thanks you all for your generous support. 

                                 Lee and Martha Johnson                           

                        would like to express  

      their appreciation to  

      everyone for all the                 

special things that have been done for them 

since Leeôs fall: your thoughts and prayers, 

calls, visits, emails, many delicious meals 

and food, transportation to church and physi-

cal therapy appointments, - the list goes on. 

ñWe feel truly blessed to be a part of such a 

caring church family.ò 



 

 

 

 

 

Congregational Care – If you or someone 

in the congregation would like a visit or 

phone call from the Pastor or someone else 

from the church, please share this                         

information with the Pastor, one of the                  

Elders, or contact the Church Office.  If you 

are ill or aware of someone else that is ill, 

please contact the church office or the                     

Congregational Care Committee (CCC)               

representative for the month.  The CCC 

members will handle the following parish 

nurse responsibilities for a short term need 

following surgery, traumatic event or birth:  

resource for transportation to medical                   

appointments when feasible and appropriate, 

medical equipment loan outs, provision of 

meals, and general emotional support. 

Congregational Care Comm. Representatives 

June 

Barbara Scott @ 372-7191 

Betty Jax @ 215-4486 

A reminder that Westminster has a medical 

closet for our church family.  We give out               

medical equipment such as wheelchairs, 

shower chairs, bedside 

commodes, canes, etc. for 

short and long term use.   

If you have usable equip-

ment in good repair you 

would like to donate, please remember us. 

Frank & Marvel Townsend é..June 3 

Norm & Bea Farmeréééé.June 6 

Linda Spurny & Robin IngleéJune 13 

Larry & Kathy Greenééé...June 27 

Richard & Nancy Menzeléé.June 30 

Bea Farmer   June 2 

Natalie Henriksen  June 6 

Jacki Choi      June 7 

Bethany Livingston  June 13 

Nick Teets       June 13 

Randall Johnson        June 15 

Nicole Caldwell        June 25 

Hailey Kairalla         June 30 



How to reach us at WPC 

 

Elder of the Month for June is 
Linda Spurny @ 301-979-2415 

 
Please contact the Elder regarding  

emergencies in the  
absence of the pastor. 

 
Pastor:   Rev. Larry Green                                       Email:    larry.green@wpcgainesville.org 

 Cell#  352-210-8753 

Parish Associate:     Dr. Rev. Ina Boyd   Email:….Ina.Boyd@yahoo.com 

 Cell#  352-538-4909 

Admin. Assistant: Gail W. Acree                            Email:       gail.acree@wpcgainesville.com 

Church Website:    

                     http://www.wpcgainesville.org           Email:     contact@wpcgainesville.com 

Church phone#: 352-378-4032                                Church fax#: 352-378-0914 

Pastor    Rev. Larry Green   

Parish Associate   Rev. Dr. Ina Boyd 

Pastor Emeritus   Rev. Dr. Glenn W. Dickson  

Young Adult Leader  Nicole Caldwell 

Treasurer    Helen McCune 

Music Director   Dr. Will Kesling  

Organist    Hye Jin Park 

Venturers & Friends  Lucille Schlichting  

Administrative Assistant  Gail W. Acree 

SESSION:    Paul Carter,  Ashley Kairalla, Tom Webster, Nancy Morris, Bob Lombard,                 

Margaret Marcus, Mike Hazlett, Colin Hines and Linda Spurny, Clerk of Session. 

Committee Chairpersons:  Administration:  Mike Hazlett;   Building & Grounds: Tom  

Webster; Christian Education:  Bob Lombard;  Congregational Care:  Betty Jax & Lynne 

Webster;  Outreach:  Nancy Morris;  Worship:  Linda Clary & Margaret Marcus. 

A spiritual gift is given to each of us as a means of helping the entire church.                                             

1 Corinthians 12:7.  



See you on sunday  

Sunday   11  Worship Service @9:30am 

¶      Sunday School @ 11:00 am 

¶      Worship Service @ 11:00 am 

¶      Stated Session Meeting @ 6pm 

Tuesday  13  Bible Study @ 10:30am 

Thursday  15  Pastorôs Coffee Hour @ 9am 

¶      Bible & Brew @ 7pm 

Sunday   18  Worship Service @9:30am 

¶      Sunday School @ 11:00 am 

¶      Worship Service @ 11:00 am 

¶      Outreach Committee Meeting @ noon 


